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Headteacher’s Message 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

What a week full of sunshine!   
 
Thank you for ensuring your child has 
come into school with sunscreen 
applied, full water bottles and a sun hat! 
 
PTA Hero Shopping Day 
 
A huge thank you for supporting this 
event.  It was wonderful to see the 
children carefully selecting a gift to give 
their hero.  Thank you also to Katie, 
Chair of the PTA, for organising and 
giving of her time to provide this 
wonderful opportunity for children. 
 
Year 5 – Samba Workshop 
 
On Tuesday of this week, all Year 5 
pupils took part in a samba workshop 
as part of their learning in music. This 
was a wonderful opportunity for children 
because they were given the chance to 
play a range of different instruments 
including the timba, ganza, go go bells 
and ripeneeka.  The children certainly 
enjoyed the rhythm and sound of the 
samba!  
 
History of Art Day 
 
Recently, the whole school took part in 
our annual History of Art Day. During 
the day the children learnt about a 
specific artist, created a fact file and 
then produced a piece of artwork in that 
style. Amongst the artists studied were 
Frieda Kahlo, Monet, Picasso, Georgia 
O’Keeffe and Egyptian art. Once again, 
the children's artwork was beautiful and 
they should be very proud of their 
masterpieces.  
Thank you to Mrs Chessel for leading 
this.  
 
 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
  
 

Wednesdays : Ice Poles 30p 
 
22 Jun Y5 Marwell 
 
27 Jun Roving Book Shop 
 
12 Jul Y3/Y4 Sports Morning 
13 Jul Y3/Y4 Sports Day 
 
14 Jul Y5/Y6 Sports Morning 
 
14 Jul End of Clubs 
 
17 July Y3 Queen Elizabeth 
Country Park 

INSET DAYS 
1st & 4th September 2023   

30th October 2023 
2nd January 2024 
3rd Jun 2024 

 

House Points 
For the Week Term 

 
Hardy:  1048 
Nelson:  1071 
Trafalgar: 1129 
Victory:    928 

Summer Term Assemblies 
 
We are delighted to be able to invite 
you in to celebrate your child’s 
learning over the summer term.  
Please see below for details. 
 
28 June 3.05pm 4B  
29 June 3.05pm 6G 
10 July 3.05pm 5H 
12 July 3.05pm 4C 
13 July 3.05pm 6C 
TBA 5T 
TBA 3G  
TBA 3SB 
 
We hope that you can make it.  
 
Stay safe in the sun and see you all 
on Monday.  
 
Mrs Maxwell 
 
 
 
 
 
 

AWESOME ATTENDANCE  
 

3SB 


